
May 15, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. James H. Johnston 

Suite 550 

2000 M Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20036 

 

Dear Jim: 

 

Thank you for your May 14, 1996 letter to Chairman Tunheim.  He has asked me to respond to you. 

 

We appreciate your suggestions.  As I indicated to you on the phone, we are taking all  appropriate 

steps to fulfill our mandate in the most efficient and effective manner. 

 

Thanks again for writing and for sharing your suggestions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


